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Graduates 

● 



Program age, tracks, concentrations, etc. 

The fifth year of the MSM program will begin in the fall of 2021. The program accepted the first 
12 students in the fall of 2017. The original concentrations in the program were accounting, 
program management, supply chain management, and general management. As student 
demands changed, the program also has changed. The MSM program now has four 
concentrations; aviation management, organizational management, sport management, and 
supply chain management. 

Accreditation information/status 

The MSM program is SACS accredited. First steps towards AACSB accreditation are planned to 
begin this calendar year. 

 Method of delivery 

The MSM program is a fully online program delivered through Brightspace/D2L. Classes are 
taught in eight week sessions fall and spring semesters and ten week sessions in the summer.   

 Changes since last review 

This is the first time that this program has been reviewed; however, a number of changes have 
occurred since the program’s inception. 

The original program’s core focused more on the needs of Robins Air Base and specifically 
supply chain management. In an effort to have a core that addressed individuals both working 
at Robins Air Base and at for-profit and nonprofit organizations, the supply chain management 
course was removed from the core and replaced with a marketing management course. The 
supply chain management concentration continues to support the primary needs of Robins Air 
Base. 

The original program contained an accounting concentration and a program management 
concentration. These concentrations were removed in 2019 because of a lack of student 
interest. In 2020 two additional concentrations were added; aviation management and sports 
management. The demand for these concentrations is expected to be tied to the aviation and 
sport management undergraduate programs. 

In 2019 the general management concentration was renamed to organizational management 
and also changed to a prescribed curriculum instead of free electives. These changes were 
partly in an effort to more effectively manage course offerings, but also to align this 
concentration with the needs of nonprofits organizations, human resources professionals, and 
more general areas in organizations. 




